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August 7, 2013 
 
Rick Willis, Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street, NE, Suite 215 
Salem, OR 97301-2551 
PUCFilingCenter@state.or.us  

 
RE: Notification Pro Forma Merger of Globalcom Inc. d/b/a First Communications of 

Illinois and First Communications, LLC (Filed April 20, 2013) 
 

Notice of Consummation and Cancellation of Certificate of 
Globalcom Inc. d/b/a First Communications of Illinois 

 
Dear Mr. Willis: 
 
On behalf of First Communications, LLC (“FCL”) and Globalcom Inc. d/b/a First 
Communications of Illinois (“Globalcom”) (collectively referred to herein as the “Parties”), we 
hereby notify the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) that the intra-corporate pro 
forma merger of Globalcom into FCL was completed on July 31, 2013.     
 
As a result of the transaction Globalcom no longer exists as a separate corporate entity and 
FCL provides service to customers pursuant to FCL’s certificate.  Therefore, the Certificate of 
Globalcom should be cancelled effective upon receipt of this letter. 
 
Enclosed please find an original and one (1) copy of this notification.  Please date stamp the 
duplicate copy and return same using the self-addressed stamped envelope.    Should you have 
any questions regarding this filing, please contact Patrick D. Crocker at (269) 381-8893 or 
patrick@crockerlawfirm.com  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
CROCKER & CROCKER 

 
Patrick D. Crocker 
 
PDC/pas 


